
 
 

VIP Registration Discount to CORE 2017 

As a Recovery Media Partner of the 5th annual Clinical Overview of the Recovery 
Experience (CORE), a C4 Recovery Foundation event, Recovery Campus is able to 
provide a limited number of discounted registrations at a rate of $250 - a savings of up 
to $145 off the regular registration rate! CORE will host 29 esteemed faculty and offer 
24 skill-enhancing sessions. Attendees can earn up to 20.5 continuing education credits. 
 
Last year, CORE hosted 620 participants from 39 states from a diverse range of fields.  
CORE highlights the critical importance of providing individualized treatment and 
presents new options for productively integrating useful clinical tools into a larger 
recovery-oriented treatment culture while maintaining passion for delivering advanced 
behavioral, addiction, and therapeutic services.  
 
CORE is an opportunity for addiction professionals to advance the principles of client-
centered treatment with a strong clinical foundation as well as to be a forum to increase 
the collective understanding of the full continuum of recovery processes, including 12 
step recovery. Our goal is to improve outcomes by better integrating personalized 
evidence-based treatment services that allow individuals, families, and professionals to 
choose the most appropriate treatment. 
  
CORE is also host to the Advocacy and Alliance Summit (AAS) which brings together 
individuals and organizations from professional monitoring organizations, collegiate 
recovery programs, drug courts, and other advocacy groups to exchange ideas, facilitate 
relationships, network about resources, and participate in excellent educational 
opportunities. 
 
To take advantage of this discounted registration offer, go to www.core-conference.com, 
and select Register. Select the VIP Code and enter CAMPUS (case sensitive) then enter 
your information and select the sessions you would like to attend.  

 
To view the brochure and register online, visit www.core-conference.com. 
 
Book your room now at the beautiful Omni Amelia Island Plantation Resort. Call the resort at 
904-261-6161 and mention C4 Recovery Foundation/CORE to receive the discounted $207.00 
rate. Room block closes June 27th. Overflow hotel information can be found on www.core-
conference.com.  

http://www.core-conference.com/

